
 

 

 

 

 
  

 

November 2014 

 

Dear Friends, 

If April showers 

bring May flowers, 

what do May flowers bring? 

 

Pilgrims 

 

I remember the day my brother came home from elementary school and told me this little joke.  It would 

have been about 1960 at a time when people put out their cornucopias, paper pilgrims and turkeys.  I 

remember learning in kindergarten to make a paper turkey by tracing around my hand and cutting out the 

tracing from the paper.  There were always the standard stories of the pilgrims’ arrival in 1620 and the 

first thanksgiving.  Through the years I have learned that these events have been exaggerated, embellished 

and sometimes purely fabricated yet still there remains a fascination with the original story.  While 

exactly all the pilgrims did may be open to varying interpretations, the essential gist of the story is quite 

factual.  They were people who came here as they believed they were directed to by God.  They came to 

find a new promised land, a place where God would freely bless them as they industriously worked the 

land under His auspices.  They were at a certain level utopianists, many of them with leanings toward 

amillennialism/post-millennialism who believed that God would usher in a golden age of harmony if they 

would remain faithful to their religious expression now liberated from the fetters of Kings. 

 

The pilgrims could never have realized what their experiment would yield.  The present colossus would 

not even have been possible in their view.  Still the present manifestation is what came of the “pilgrim 

dream”.  However the dream isn’t yet concluded.  There is a future still to be realized and that future is in 

the hand of the same God the pilgrims worshipped in freedom, the one to whom they offered thanks for 

bounty and providence.  The lesson of the pilgrims isn’t found in their history as much as in their 

confidence.  Confidence to face the future guided by the hand of the true God, this is the legacy the 

pilgrims left to their descendants and we are misguided if we give in to the present spirit of pessimism 

that permeates a faithless age and lines the pockets of those who market their dark vision without 

conscience.  So Psalm 121: 

 

<A Song of degrees.> I will lift up mine eyes unto the hills, from whence cometh my help. 2 My help 

cometh from the LORD, which made heaven and earth. 3 He will not suffer thy foot to be moved: he that 

keepeth thee will not slumber. 4 Behold, he that keepeth Israel shall neither slumber nor sleep. 5 The 

LORD is thy keeper: the LORD is thy shade upon thy right hand. 6 The sun shall not smite thee by day, 

nor the moon by night. 7 The LORD shall preserve thee from all evil: he shall preserve thy soul. 8 The 

LORD shall preserve thy going out and thy coming in from this time forth, and even for evermore.  

(Psalm 121:1-8 KJV) 

 

God remains with us.  The pilgrims were right; we are wise to trust in Him.  Happy Thanksgiving!  

 

God’s Peace, 

Jay Weidner 
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SAVE THE DATE…. Winter Night of Music at Zion Lutheran Church 
in Hancock, MI, to benefit the seminary on Tuesday, December 2, 2014 at 
7PM.  Join us for an evening of Christmas caroling and special music. 

Refreshments will be served afterwards. 
 

Donations Received…   

Seminary Service Schedule  

 7 p.m. 

 
 

November 
2nd – Ryan Kandoll @ Laurium 

9th – Josh Bergstedt @ Range 
16th – Ryan Kandoll @ Seminary  

23 rd – Josh Bergstedt @ Laurium  

30th – No Service (Thanksgiving)  
 

December 

7th – Ryan Kandoll @ Zion 

14th – Josh Bergstedt @ Range 

 
 
 

    

In memory of In memory of In memory of In memory of Vernon & Lillian MaunuVernon & Lillian MaunuVernon & Lillian MaunuVernon & Lillian Maunu    
from Edwin Jr. & Kathleen Maunu    

    
In memory of In memory of In memory of In memory of Signe PeltoSigne PeltoSigne PeltoSigne Pelto    

from Edwin Jr. & Kathleen Maunu    
    

In memory of In memory of In memory of In memory of Lillian MaunuLillian MaunuLillian MaunuLillian Maunu    
from Jack & Elaine Bergstedt 

 



ATTENTION SUPPORTERS: 

 
There are several ways to support the Seminary.  We just added something new! 

 

Have you ever have used Amazon.com to do your shopping? Now AmazonSmile offers the 

same products, same prices and same service and will also donate 0.5% of the price of your eligible 

AmazonSmile purchases to Inter-Lutheran Theological Seminary whenever you shop on AmazonSmile.  

Simply log use in by using this link…. 
http://smile.amazon.com/ch/41-0918317  

which will bring you directly to smile.amazon.com in support of our organization. 

 
 

Thrivent Financial Choice Dollars®. 
 

The Thrivent Choice® program offers a way members can recommend where Thrivent Financial 
distributes some of its charitable outreach funds. As a benefit member, your ownership of Thrivent 
Financial products and services help make this support possible.  

 
Remember….If you are an eligible member 16 and older you can recommend how to distribute Thrivent 
Financial charitable grant funds thought Choice Dollars®. Member eligibility and the Choice Dollars 
designated are based on: 

• Holding a Thrivent Financial volunteer leadership position; or  

• Having $800 or more in annual premiums of qualifying insurance products; or  

• Having $20,000 or more in contract value of qualifying products.  

For more information about Choice Dollars, visit Thrivent.com/thriventchoice or call 800-847-4836 or 
contact your local Thrivent Financial representative. 

 

 

 
HERE'S ANOTHER WAY YOU CAN HELP THE SEMINARY 

 

The Inter-Lutheran Seminary has created an endowment fund so that our supporters may make gifts that 

will provide ongoing support.  Our Endowment Fund is designed to preserve the principal and a portion 

of the earnings, and use the remainder of the earnings to fulfill our mission. Because only a portion of the 

annual earnings on our Fund is used each year, the Fund continues to grow, buffering the Fund against 

inflation and providing a permanent source of support to our mission. 

  

The Fund is located at the InFaith Community Foundation (formerly Lutheran Community Foundation), 

based in Minneapolis, Minnesota. The Foundation is dedicated to supporting the charitable, religious and 

educational  

We invite you to participate in supporting the endowment.  You may make gifts during life or at 

death.  If you would like to learn more about the purpose of the endowment and ways you may give, 

please visit http://www.infaithfound.org/ilseminary. 
 

 

The students and staff at the Inter-Lutheran Seminary appreciate your continued support!    
 


